
Highland Regional High School 
450 Erial Rd. 

Blackwood, NJ 08012 
 

HHS School Counseling Office: 

phone: (856) 227-4100 x4036 
fax: (856) 227–8422 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

“8th Grade Parent Information Night” 
Tuesday – February 6, 2018 

 

I. 6:00 – 6:30 PM:   Curriculum overview in Auditorium  
II. 6:30 – 7:00 PM:   Meet the counselor 

Return course selection/demographic forms 
III. 7:00 – 7:30 PM: Building tour 

*Feel free to stick around for Girls varsity basketball action vs. Hammonton 7 PM* 
 

Dear Parent/Guardians: 
 

Highland Regional High School is hosting its annual 8th Grade Parent Information Night on 
Tuesday, February 6, 2018 starting at 6:00 PM for parents and guardians of the students in 
the class of 2022.  On this very important night, Director of School Counseling Art 
Alessandroni will provide the families with a very thorough Grade 9 curriculum overview, 
followed by a meet-n-greet with the school counselors and conclude with a tour of 
Highland High School.  Parents/guardians MUST bring the completed student course 
selection forms and a completed demographic form on this night (these forms were mailed 
home at the end of January).  If you are still undecided on which high school your 
son/daughter will attend, we would still require this paperwork to be returned at this 
event. 
 
 

We hope to see all of you at this very important event.  High school is a new beginning 
and a new chapter in your child’s life.  Highland can fill the next four years with a great 
education and wonderful memories.  See you February 6th!  Go Tartans!  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Art Alessandroni 


